Merry Christmas! |

CHRISTMAS, 2019

Dear Bro. Schaffer and Open Door Baptist Church;

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! This year has passed so
quickly, it seems. We trust God has richly blessed you and that you are
looking forward to a new year of walking and fellowshipping with God.

We do, so, appreciate your continued finahcial and prayer support as we
continue to serve the Lord in this ministry of getting Christian literature to
missionaries and those in His service. This year we have been able to send a
large box of Sunday School materials and pastoral books to four different
Filipino churches/pastors. Also, the Lord provided the means for us to
return to the Philippines with another veteran missionary couple in August-
September for three weeks. While there, we were able to minister to more
than 10 churches and distribute gospel tracts to them, preach, and teach.
We, also, con-ducted a one-day seminar on ministry issues and the
importance of the Sunday School to the church. There were sessions for
both the pastors and the pastors’ wives. After the first of the year, we will
be shipping a box of KJV study Bibles for some Bible institute students and
some Sunday School literature.

May God bless you for your desire to be a part of this ministry and for your
desire to be a blessing to Hjs servants. We love you and pray for you. Thank
you for the support of __ &O (5) — from January - November
this year.

FOR CHRIST ALONE,

Techbumapies

David & Virginia Diamante



